
 

 
 

We are happy to inform that DJSCE has received a research grant of $75,000 (Rs. 

65,00,000/- approx.) from Google, as a part of Google’s growing efforts to support 

excellent research in academia. Team DJS Unicode deserves compliments for 

receiving this research grant after the last year’s grant received, i.e., $25,000.  

 

 
 

Hearty Congratulations to the students and faculty mentor Prof. Pranit Bari, Asst. 

Professor - Computer Engineering as well as the Head of the department of Computer 

Engineering, Dr. Meera Narvekar for the achievement. 

  

Best wishes! Keep it up. 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

  (Principal) 


